
From: Vincent Franceschini  
Sent: lundi 3 novembre 2008 10:04 
To: secretary@snia.org 
Subject: FW: (SNIA) Answer to Request for Disclosure of IP for IMA v2.0 r15 
 
Phil, 
 
This is to let you know that after careful investigation, Hitachi Data 
Systems and Hitachi Ltd came to the conclusion 
that there are no patents or applications to disclose for IMA v2.0r15. 
 
Thank you, 
Vincent.  
 
Vincent Franceschini 
T: +33 (0)493 121 801 (Sophia-Antipolis) 
T: +33 (0)146 101 400 (Boulogne) 
F: +33 (0)147 619 424 (Boulogne) 
M: +33 (0)612 460 118 (International) 
T: +1 408 970 7995 (US+Int'l) 
vincent.franceschini@hds.com 
 
 


